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To: The National Secretaries of Servas International Member Groups

Cc: SI EXCO

Dear National Secretaries,

As mentioned in Announcement #2, from April 1, 2024 to April 15, 2024,
there will be discussions on the motions to be voted upon during the
forthcoming Extraordinary Servas International General Assembly 2024.
To facilitate the discussions, a Google group EO SIGA 2024 has been
set up. You will soon receive invitations to join the group. Please accept
the invitation and join the group so that you can participate in the
discussions.

Wishing you good, fruitful discussions.
In peace,
Pramod Kumar

S| Distant Vote Administrator



